
 

 

More Trains, More Services 
Mascot Station Access Upgrade 

Out-of-hours work plant collection – Thursday, 10 November 2022 
 

Dear Neighbour,  

Further to our November Mascot Precinct Update, the removal of a telescopic excavator from site is planned to occur 
over a 30-minute period between 10pm and 7am on Thursday, 10 November 2022.  

Should this activity need to be postponed due to weather or site conditions, the collection will occur the following 
night between 10pm and 7am on Friday, 11 November 2022.  

This pick-up is required to be undertaken after 10pm due to its size and will involve it being loaded during 
construction hours and removed from our site compound.  

We don’t expect this work to be noisy, and every effort will be made to minimise disruption to the community. 

For more information about the project, please do not hesitate to contact us on 1800 684 490 or visit 
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms. 

3 November 2022 
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